
February 2018 President’s Newsletter 
 
 
Hi all, 
 
Sure was unusual weather in January. We had a couple of frost delay mornings followed by multiple 
days close to 90 degrees.  
 
The President’s Cup was recently completed with Marv Tjalma taking the A Flight, Bob Campbell B Flight 
and Dale Rustigan C Flight. Congratulations to the winners and thanks to all that participated. I would 
also like to thank Tournament Chairman Tom Sweet and his committee for all of their efforts.  
 
We have the following tournaments coming up in a very short period of time… 

• Club Championship – Sunday February 25 and Monday February 26 (sign up soon!) 

• Member Guest – Friday March 16 and Saturday March 17 (flyer to be sent soon) 

• Couples Club Championship – Sunday February 11 

• Couples Gnome Tournament – Sunday March 4 
 
 
The Rules Committee has met and will be having an on course seminar. This is scheduled for Thursday 
February 15th at 8 AM. This will take place around hole #17. All members are encouraged to attend. We 
will be broken into 3 groups and the 3 Rules committee members will cover different aspects of the 
Rules of Golf.  
 
Lastly, I hope that everyone enjoys the great opportunity we have to play this great game at this time of 
year. We have some fun and we sometimes play for a dollar or two. To that end, it is imperative that 
everyone post your score every time you play a round of golf. If it is a tournament round it will be 
posted for you. But all other play, including Monday play is your responsibility. Individual playing activity 
and rounds posted are being monitored by the Handicap Chairman Rich Mercatante. You should not 
have to receive any reminder messages from him about posting your rounds! 
 
Thanks, 
 
Joe Rutherford 


